Vermont State Housing Authority
Invitation for Comments — Notice of Public Hearing

Section 8 Annual Plan for Fiscal Year 2019

In accordance with the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban
Development regulation found at 24CFR 903.17, Vermont State
Housing Authority has prepared its Annual Plan for fiscal year 2019.
This document, and supporting documents, is available on VSHA’s
website at www.vsha.org or at the Main Administrative Offices of
the Vermont State Housing Authority located at One Prospect
Street, Montpelier, VT between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00
p.m., Monday through Friday, from May 28, 2018 — July 11, 2018.
A public hearing on the proposed Annual Plan will be held on July
11, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. at the offices of the Vermont State Housing
Authority, One Prospect Street, Montpelier, VT.
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